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@ Derek Vos
' a o ra derek.vos@poriruacity.govt.nz

27 May 2021

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-15296-a478ed08@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Official information request for further information relating to the response regarding clearance
of coastal vegetation in Titahi Bay

| refer to your official information request dated 3 May for further information relating to the response
regarding clearance of coastal vegetation in Titahi Bay (OIA 21-066).

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as
numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

1. Is it a concern to the council that it (as landowner and also potentially as a consent
authority under the RMA) was not advised about the work by WWL?

Yes.
2. If the answer to #1 is no, why not.
N/A

3. Given that the land in question is being managed as reserve, should the "Parks’ group of
council, being the landowner/asset manager, have been approached for its approval.

The Parks team would typically be notified of the works, and would then discuss remediation plans
and any other requirements. The Parks team have viewed the site and are looking at remediation
options.

4. If the answer to #3 is no, why not?
N/A

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on the Council's website under Official
Information. If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at
moana.wyatt@poriuacity.govt.nz.
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